
From: Becci O’Reilly <becci.oreilly@herefordcitycouncil.gov.uk>  
Sent: 08 March 2024 11:22 
To: Jones, Ollie <Ollie.Jones@herefordshire.gov.uk> 
Cc: Schenke, Wendy <Wendy.Schenke@herefordshire.gov.uk> 
Subject: FW: Planning Re-consultation - 233442 - 39 Greyfriars Avenue, Hereford, Herefordshire, 
HR4 0BE 
 
Dear Ollie 
 
Hereford City Council Planning Committee notes the changes made to planning application 233442, 
however Councillors stand by their original comments and would prefer the pontoon in line with the 
original Stronger Hereford project. 
 
Kind regards 
  
Becci O’Reilly 
Administration & Events Manager 

  

 
  
T: 01432 260468 
M: 07487 516861 
Hereford City Council 
Town Hall, St. Owen Street, Hereford, HR1 2PJ  
Website: www.herefordcitycouncil.gov.uk 

  

         
Any opinion expressed in this e-mail or any attached files are those of the individual and not necessarily those of Hereford 
City Council. You should be aware that Hereford City Council monitors its email service. This e-mail and any attached files 
are confidential and intended solely for the use of the addressee. This communication may contain material protected by 
law from being passed on. If you are not the intended recipient and have received this e-mail in error, you are advised that 
any use, dissemination, forwarding, printing or copying of this e-mail is strictly prohibited. If you have received this e-mail 
in error please contact the sender immediately and destroy all copies of it. 
  
Go green, keep it on screen - think before you print 
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